
 

 

                                

 

      Symposium on Technical Trends 

March 06, 2022 

On 6
th
 March 2022, marked as CSI Day, Utkarsh-CSI Student Branch, MUST in association 

with CSI Lakshmangarh Chapter organized a “Symposium on Technical Trends” to 

celebrate CSI day and upcoming women's day.  The online meet was held through the 

platform of Google meet. 

On the introductory note Dr. Anand Sharma, SBC, CSI Student Branch, MUST introduced 

the CSI to all the members. Computer Society of India is a body of computer professionals 

in India. It was started on 6 March 1965 by a few computer professionals and has now 

grown to be the national body representing computer professionals. It has 72 chapters 

across India, 511 student branches, and 100,000 members. The Society also encourages and 

assists professionals to maintain integrity and competence of the profession and fosters a 

sense of partnership amongst members. Besides the activities held at the Chapters and 

Student Branches, the Society also conducts periodic conferences, seminars. He also talked 

about the membership benefits. The Society is targeted at the IT professionals and also user 

community at large. Hence, the membership of the Society is open to all professionals 

involved in the field of information technology. 

Loads of women are leading tech companies to the forefront. Here in this symposium we 

had a few of the women who are shaking up the status quo and making a noticeable 

difference in today's technology landscape. After that the Technical talk was started and all 

the speakers were Ex-Members of CSI Student Branch, MUST who are working in various 

IT domains around the world shared their experience and discussed some of the latest 

trends in IT sector. 

The speakers and other members enjoyed a fun event after the technical talks. The fun event 

organized was that of a spin-a-wheel with different questions and tasks written on the wheel 

and each speaker had to spin the wheel and perform the task or answer the question written 

where the pointer stopped.  

The meet was very interactive as all the members and speakers met after a long time and 

talked about the memories they made in the past few years and also very knowledgeable as 

the members got to know a lot more about the society from the ex-members of CSI student 

branch, MUST. The meet ended with inspirational words from faculty mentor Dr. Anand 

Sharma and a group photo with all the speakers and participants. 
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